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This being our second GALA ceremony, 
we were extremely excited and proud to 
see the ‘Hall of Fame’ at its full seating 
occupancy with over 130 people present. 
 
An amazing event which was shared 
amongst club members, their families, 
sponsors and VIP guests. 
 
The presentation was long listed and 
before proceeding with the big ones, the 
different categories received awards for 
the Player’s Player, Most Improved, Top 
Scorers and Best Players. 
 
Certificates of recognitions were also 
presented to all our volunteers, 
committee members, coaches, and 
umpires, but we couldn’t forget our 
supporters.  To them we presented stand 
cushions……..GOTTA KEEP THEM COMFY! 

 
 
The GIBUNCO Junior 
Leadership Award 
A programme which teaches leadership 
skills and activities to our eager youth.  
Alexa, Julia and Shauna tackled many 
hockey elements from umpiring to 
coaching, to match reporting and much 
more.   

 

Well done girls for successfully 
completing the ‘Gibunco Junior 
Leadership Award Programme’.  You are 
our future! 
 
Titans Team of the Year 
Our two junior teams were the winners of 
this group recognition.  Their 
perseverance, determination, teamwork 
and discipline throughout the season was 
a testament of shear will and passion.  

An inspiration to many and a privilege to 
our club. CONGRATULATIONS! 
 
Sportsmanship Award 
The award that stole everyone’s heart! 
At Titans we are firm believers that there 
is no greater grace and elegance in a 
player than that shown by their character 
and actions. 

   
At only 4 years of age, Evie has 
demonstrated qualities of generosity, 
selflessness, kindness and empathy to 
others. 
The purity of our youth can sometimes 
remind us of the simple things. 
 
Talent Award 
Congratulations to Amy and Eva for 
winning the 2023 Talent Award 
sponsored by Basewell Ltd. 
 
A highly acclaimed award which most 
players strive for.   An unforgettable trip 
awaits you both! 

 
 
Excellence Award 
Our first ever Excellence Award winner 
Ethan Balban. 

 
His level of performance has made him 
one of the most offensive players in local 
hockey. 
The club is proud to have such a player 
wearing our colours and is committed in 
supporting his personal future hockey 
developments.  An incredible role model 
for our youth.  
 
Titan of the Year 
THE BIG ONE! 
An award demanding of hard work, 
dedication, commitment, passion, loyalty 
and club representation in a respectful 
and reputable manner. 

This award was presented to our highly 
regarded and congratulated winner 
Megan Avellano.  Her generosity to the 
club is unmatched and undisputed. 
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